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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you are aware the GCSE exams are very early this year and it is extremely important that your 

child has a structured revision programme in the final build up to these exams.  Please find attached a 

schedule of the Easter revision sessions that we will be holding during the first week of the Easter 

holidays to support their revision programme.   A timetable will also be placed on the school website; 

there will be an additional revision programme over May half term for some of the subjects that are 

not being catered for over the Easter period. 

 

There will be two revision sessions per day.  The first session will be from 9.00am–11.00am and the 

second session will be from 11.20am–1.20pm.  Your child’s subject teachers will be recommending 
that they attend these days where possible, and we do hope that they will find these sessions 

particularly useful in the final stages of their preparation leading up to their GCSE exams. If you have 

any questions regarding these revision sessions please do not hesitate to contact either their subject 

teacher or myself at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr D Hayden 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


